
From: Randy Hurtt <mathman1956@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/2/2013 9:25:41 AM
Subject: Re: Caolighting Follow Up

Thank you, Katherine. I'll see you this evening...unless you need me to stop by earlier in the day. 

Randy

On Monday, December 2, 2013 12:28 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Colonel Hurtt,
The program is 7MB this could be the reason it was not delivered.
I have attached the program script for you to review. I will try to resend the program tomorrow
morning before 6:00a.m. - one that is deliverable.
- I will insert your name and title.
- The program script is still being tweaked.
- The link is not going through as well.
- I have discs I can share with you from previous years. Do you think we can arrange that for
tomorrow morning?
- Please arrive at the Statehouse first floor lobby at 5:00p.m. There will be Carolighting volunteers 
there to greet you. You will be able to park in the underground parking. Please enter on the 
Pendleton street entrance. Tell the guard who you are and they will inform you where to park.
- All platform guests will be escorted to the platform at 5:45pm.

I will be in the office at 5:00a.m. Please call my cell when you you're available.
Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583

n

v2 Script G...ting KV.docx
On Nov 27, 2013, at 3:14 PM, "Randy Hurtt" <mathman1956@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi, Katherine! I'm not sure how much space you have, so I've listed two options below. I don't
see an attached program, nor a link to guidance on the prayer of benediction itself. Also, where, 
when, and to whom do I report? Finally, where do I park?

Chaplain (COL) Randy A. Hurtt
Chief of Chaplains
South Carolina State Guard

or

Chaplain (COL) Randy A. Hurtt 
Chief of Chaplains, SCSG

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!
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Randy

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: "mathman1956@yahoo.com" <mathman1956@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 12:52 PM 
Subject: Caolighting Follow Up

Thank you for the call and your participation in the Governor's Carolighting.
Please email me your title and full name for the program. A draft of the program is attached. 
Please feel free to call my cell if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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